
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

The children have been so busy in school this week, we have had Egyptians wandering around, yoga in our hall 
and nurses meeting all of our wonderful children. Unfortunately, we have had a lot of staff and children off 
poorly, so please do bear with us as we try to ensure all the classes get covered by familiar adults to ensure the 
children are not too unsettled. We wish all our children and staff who are off a speedy recovery and hope to 
see them all back with us next week!   

WhatsApp although WhatsApp has an age restriction of 16+ and we would discourage any under age use of the app, we do 
find that lots of children of primary school age are using it. Therefore, we would like to direct parents and carers to the 
following link, which is the most current guide to how parents and carers can ensure the most appropriate settings are 
applied for their children. https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/ 

Parent Governor Role we currently have a parent governor vacancy at school. If any parents are interested in this  
position, please collect an election form from the school office. Thank you.  

PTA Annual General Meeting will be on Wednesday 15th November, 3.30- 4.30pm. All parents, carers and school staff are 
very welcome. Come and find out what our PTA has planned for the year, how you can get involved and the positive 
difference the PTA make to our school.  

Non uniform day last week was for Childhood Cancer Awareness Month we supported Birmingham children’s Hospital to 

raise funds. Thank you for all your kind donations, We raised an impressive £295.81!  
PTA has a Bag2School clothes collection booked for this Monday 16th October to help raise money for school projects. 
Bag2School collect good quality clothes and shoes, plus bed linen, towels and curtains. Please don’t include Allesley school 
uniform. You can donate in any plastic bag. Please keep your donations at home until this Monday 16th.  

Your School Lottery announcing a new way to support Allesley Primary School! Your School Lottery costs £1/week to 
enter. For every ticket you buy, 40p will fund Allesley Primary School projects through PTA and 36p will go towards a 
prize that MUST be won by someone supporting Allesley Primary School. Not only are you supporting your local school, but 
you have the chance to win cash prizes every week. PLUS each time you play you have a chance of winning a top prize of 
£25,000! To sign up and for more details: http://www.yourschoollottery .co.uk/lottery/school/Allesley-primary-school   

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor to join our friendly team. If you are 
interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

School Photo’s Individual and sibling photographs will take place in school on Wednesday 15th November.  

Year 5 Coventry Cathedral Trip as part of this terms topic, we have organised for Year 5 to visit Coventry Cathedral on 
Thursday 26th October. Please could you make payments and provide consent via the ‘My Child At School’ app by Monday 
16th October.  

Year 6 Dol-y-Moch Residential Trip Our Dol-y-Moch visit for the children in Year 6 will be taking place from Monday 19th 
February 2024 to Friday 23rd February 2024. An information meeting for parents has been arranged for Tuesday 17th 
October at 4.00p.m. 

 
Have a great weekend, 
 

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
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Monday - Tag rugby - Years 3, 4 & 5 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Tuesday - Multisport - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching - 6 sessions  

Wednesday - Boy's  football - Years 3,4,5,6 - Mr Knight - 6 session  

Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - 6 sessions  

Friday - Basket Ball - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Game on - 6 sessions  

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/
http://www.yourschoollottery


 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Abraham N Year 2       

Thomas S Year 5 

Neve K Year 6              

Oscar M Year 2 

Hallie-Ann A-D Year 4  

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Somewhere inside all 
of us is the power to 
change the world! 

Year 1 The little mermaid by Hans Christian Andersen recommended by Reeva  

Year 2  Molly the Muffin Fairy Book by Tim Bugbird recommended by Ayla O-P 

Year 3 The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson recommended by Owen  

Year 4 Poppy goes wild by Nick Powell recommended by Nathan E 

Year 5 Captain underpants by Dav Pilkey recommended by Tara U  

Year 6 Murder in Midwinter by Fleur Hitchcock recommended by Youssef  

 

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 
5 & Year 6 are on Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

November 9th, 16th & 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

November 10th, 17th & 24th  

Attendance  

Week 2nd — 6th October 2023 

Highest  Mrs Fatile’s Year 4 class 99.35% 
Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.72%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



Year 3 had a 
fantastic time on 
Egyptian day. 
They looked 
amazing in their 
costumes. The 
children learnt 
lots of fascinating 
facts, enjoyed 
playing games and 
attending an 
Egyptian burial 
ceremony! 

Year 6 have 
painted their 
relief art 
sculptures and 
they are 
wonderful. 
Mrs Dhand is 
doing her 
magic and 
making some 
hanging art 
displays! They 
are so vibrant! 

Year 5 
have 
been 
enjoying 
painting 
our 
window in 
a WW2 
Blitz 
design.  

The children in Nursery did a great job finding 
Autumn treasures. They brought them into 
Nursery and shared them with their friends and 

we sorted the different treasures and learnt 
lots about what happens in Autumn. 

Celebrating our week  

In Year 2, we have challenged 
ourselves by partitioning a 
number into two parts to use 
number bonds to 10 to simplify 
a calculation. 

This week in Reception we have been 
reading The Little Red Hen. We have 
sequenced and retold the story, used our 
super phonics to label some of the 
characters and used our fine motor skills 
to cut out the Little Red Hen.  

Year 1 have been working on their 
throwing and aiming in PE this week.  

This week, Year 4 have been 
writing their Autumn themed 
poems. To gather vocabulary 
about the seasons, we went 
into the woods and had a fire. 
We then got to roast marsh-
mallows.  


